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FUNDRAISING EVENTS IN SCHOOL 
Thank you everybody for the effort you all made yesterday on Halloween. 
The costumes were amazing and the school 
raised £411.00. This includes the donations 
collected on the non-uniform day just before half 
term. The money donated is going towards, 
Chad, a good friend of the school.  We are 
looking to raise as much as we can to enable 
Chad to get treatment in the US for a very 
serious condition. We are also holding a Guy 
Fawkes party on Thursday 7th November after 
school. Please buy tickets from reception on 
Monday and Tuesday next week. There will be 
lots to do and eat and all the money will go to 

support Chad and his family. 
 
In addition to this I am taking part in the Santa Run on 
8th December  in Victoria Park.  This is a charity event 
and this year I am rasing money for two causes - The 

Children’s Literacy Trust and the collection for Chad. I will be outside school 
in the next few weeks with a collection box, so please find some coins, or 
better still notes, to put in. 
 
This week Mr. Smith was awarded the Bike It Champion Award for 
Hammersmith and Fulham! We are grateful to him for all of his help in the 
past few months and pass on our congratulations. He will receive his award 
at the Sustrans Awards Ceremony. Mr. Smith has a new plan for our 
children’s fitness,  please read on below for more information. 
 

Mr. Brown 



 

BALLET PERFORMANCE – 7th NOVEMBER 
Sycamore class are doing a short ballet performance next Thursday 
afternoon 7th November, at 2.50pm in the lower hall. If you are available 
please come and see the dance the children have been practising. 

 

REMINDER - Parent Meetings- Monday 4th November  
Please make an appointment  to see your childs teacher and make sure we 
are working together to support your child.  

 

THE DAILY MILE – NEW FITNESS EVENT 
Mr. Smith is looking  to run a fitness session before school where the 
children have the chance to complete a run on the Scrubs. This will help 
them with their energy levels and alertness. A little exercise before school 
will be great for the children. We will give out information about this next 
week but look out for the start date later this month. 

 

 
 



DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Monday 4th November – Parent meetings with your child’s teacher 
Monday 4th-6th November – Life Bus in school working with each class on keeping 
safe and healthy. 
Wednesday 6th November – Plum class visit the Natural History Museum 
Thursday 7th November – Ballet performance in the lower hall 
Friday 8th November – Children leave for school journey to Wick Court 
Friday 8th November – Key stage 1 children visit the Royal Opera House to see the 
ballet ‘Little Red Riding Hood’ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


